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partnership and collaboration within a more structured framework, where we can measure progress 

and outcomes on a regular basis.  Whilst progress in this area has slowed down due to each partner 

being focussed on managing the immediacy of COVID 19, there have been some important 

developments. 

 

UC Business School academics, Professor Jedrzej Bialkowski and Dr Moritz Wagner have 

partnered with t
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AI to successfully engage and support students throughout the student life cycle from early 

enquiries through to graduation.  

 

Julie and Kaylene noted the value of travelling with officials from the Ministry of Education, TEC 

and members of other tertiary institutions who are also actively pursuing improved equity and 

student outcomes.  

 

UC already has in place several initiatives to create greater access and exposure to UC. Three of 

those programmes have progressed in the last month. First, the UC STAR Programme, for year 12 

and 13 high school students, has had a great start to the year with over 420 students enrolling for 

courses thus far.  The courses, delivered both face to face and online engage students both locally 

and nationally across 103 different high schools.  T7l9c3 
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The Library team also continues to support UC’s response to the COVID-19 through online 
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UC is also a 
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 Claudia Meisrimler from Te Kura Pūtaiao Koiora | School of Biological Sciences for the 

project ‘In the dark: Understanding how plant roots sense pathogens and tune immune 

responses under drought stress conditions.’ 

 Amy Osborne from Te Kura Pūtaiao Koiora | School of Biological Sciences for the project 

‘Smoking gun or smoke and mirrors? Probing the molecular basis of the association 

between maternal tobacco use during pregnancy and poor psychiatric adjustment in 

offspring.’ 

 

People – 
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external organisations such as Tourism NZ and ChristchurchNZ to prepare bids, make pitches and 

win conferences.  

Organisational Efficacy  

 

In our strategy we aim 
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Vice-Chancellor's Activities 

 

Past Events  

27 February 2020  Attended the Erskine Programme Morning Tea 

 Met with  Eruera Prendergast-Tarena from Ngāi Tahu Research 

Centre 

 Hosted Dr John Wood on campus 

28 February 2020  Met with Ambassador of the European Union,  H.E. Nina 

Obermaier 

2 March 2020  Spoke at Riccarton Rotary Club function 

3 March 2020  Attended the NZIST Evaluation Panel luncheon 

5 March 2020  Met with  Wolfgang Bopp (Director of Botanic Gardens) and 

Andrew Rutledge (Head of Parks) from Christchurch City 

Council 

9 March 2020  Spoke at Year 13 Transition Event at Papanui High School 

 Keynote Speaker at EY function 

10 March 2020  Spoke at Tourism NZ Conference 

11 March 2020  Spoke at Student Forum 

12 March 2020  Attended Student Exec dinner 

13 March 2020  Attended Academic Board 

16 March 2020  Attended Audit & Risk Committee 

 Attended Finance, Planning and Resources Committee 

 Attended Council and SMT Farewell for Alex Hanlon 

18 March 2020  Attended Health, Safety and Wellbeing Committee meeting 

 

Upcoming Events  

20 March 2020  To speak at Staff Forum 

24 March 2020  To speak at Welcome to New Staff 

25 March 2020  Attending UC Council Meeting 

 Attending UC Council Dinner for Jeff Field’s retirement 

15 April 2020  Attending Academic Board 

16 - 17 April 2020  Attending Universities NZ VC meetings in Wellington 

20 April 2020  Attending Finance, Planning and Resources Committee 

23 April 2020  Attending Executive Team Meeting for College of Science 

 

 


